BARGAINING REPORT # 3

Bell Canada - Clerical and
Associated

Sisters and Brothers,

Your bargaining committee is in final preparations for the upcoming negotiations with
Bell Canada.

In our last communiqué, we reported that we would be exchanging agenda items in
April 2009. This exchange is scheduled to happen the first week of May 2009 followed
by the start of negotiations.

This round of negotiations is critical for our members and your bargaining committee will
need your continued support throughout bargaining. We will communicate regularly
throughout bargaining to keep you up to date on the progress. Updates will be sent to
your local as well as posted on the Ontario Region website at http://www.cep.ca Ontario
Region and on the Quebec Region website http://www.scep.ca.

As a reminder, your bargaining committee will be supported throughout the bargaining
process by Executive Vice President Michel Ouimet, Administrative Vice President Barb
Dolan and National Directors for Clerical and Associated Employees’ Laura Davis and
Line Brisson.

Next Steps:
> Week of May 3, 2009, exchange of agenda with the Company
> Both sides establish their parameters of negotiations

> Start negotiations

In solidarity,
Your CEP Bargaining Committee
April 27, 2009



